
NEOC Student Appearance 
 

 

 
Shirts, Tops + Blouses 

Styles Permitted Colors Permitted Accessories Outerwear 

Polos 

Oxfords 

Dress Shirts Navy Blue 

White 

Carolina Blue 

Grey 

Black 

Accessories should be 
appropriate colors. 

Outerwear should be 
reserved for appropriate 
weather. Proper attire 
should be visible during 
the school day 

 Must have a collar 
 Appropriately 

buttoned up; not 
used as cover-up 

 Small logo is 
acceptable 

 No sheer materials 

Exceptions 
School logo shirts, including school logo t-shirts, may be worn on Fridays throughout the school year. 

 

Pants, Slacks, Shorts + Dresses 

Styles Permitted Colors Permitted Accessories Not Acceptable 

Denim 

Khaki (Twill) 

Dress Slacks Blue 

Khaki (Tan) 

Black 

If there are belt loops a 
belt must be worn. 
Shorts, skirts, dresses 
must be mid-thigh or 
longer. All styles must 
be sized for the 
student’s body style and 
worn at the waist. 

Spandex 

Leggings/Tights * 

Strapless Dress/Blouse 

Spaghetti Straps 

Sheer Materials 

* Leggings/tights under 
a dress or skirt are 
acceptable so long as 
the hem is at mid-thigh 
or longer 

 

Incidentals 

Footwear Student IDs Head Cover Lab Safety 

All students must wear 
footwear and have a 
closed heel or strap. 

Student ID must be 
displayed in a clear and 
obvious manner at all 
times on campus. 

Allowed only as weather 
permits. 

On lab days students 
must have closed toed 
footwear. Long hair 
must be in tie backs. 

 

The Principal or the Principal’s Designee has final say on appropriateness of attire. 

 


